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30th June 2022 
 
Deputy Neasa Hourigan, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 31710/22 - To ask the Minister for Health the status of the investigation into the whistle-blower in the 
Kerry CAMHS crisis; the timeframe for the completion of this investigation; and if he will make a statement on 
the matter. 
                     -Neasa Hourigan 

 
Dear Deputy Hourigan, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
As per your question, we can confirm an investigation has been commissioned. As the discloser is entitled to 
confidentiality, and the investigation is independent of the HSE no further information can be provided until the 
final report is received.   
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
_________________________ 
Yvonne O’Neill, 
National Director, 
Community Operations 

 


